
 

HSN 9Up, 2023-2024 
CPC Homeschool Network 

Learning, Building, and Growing Together 
 

 

Homeschool Network 9Up offers classes for homeschooled students in the high school grades. Our goal is to 

provide the opportunity to take complete courses in select subjects for high school credit, or classes that would 

contribute to the hours needed for a high school subject, such as grammar for an English class. Class offerings vary 

from year to year. The instructors set the plans for the year, and the student and parent enact the plans at home. 

 

Students are given assignments to accomplish during the week and are expected to come prepared with all work 

completed. Classes meet on Thursdays for lectures, discussion, presentations and lab work. Teachers will provide a 

syllabus, assignments and semester grade reports, but the parent is ultimately responsible for all record keeping for 

their students. Parents are also responsible to supervise their student’s daily progress during the course of the year, 

as needed.   

 

The semesters are generally 14 weeks long. Fall Semester classes will run from August 17 to November 16, 

2023, and Winter Semester will run from January 11 to April 18, 2024, with spring break on March 21. Each 

teacher has the option to add or subtract days at his/her discretion.   

 

Information for each class offered is on the CPC website, www.chespres.org under Ministries, then Children then 

Homeschool Network.  All information and a registration form can be downloaded from the website.  Information is 

also at www.homeschool-life.com/MO/hsn under High School Classes. There is no online registration. 

 

Tuition must be paid in full (ideally) prior to the start of the school year. This is due to contractual obligations made 

with teachers.  If necessary, other payment arrangements can be considered. Classes must reach their minimum 

sizes in order to be held. 

 

Please note:  9Up Parent/Student Orientation is currently scheduled for Thursday, August 11, 2023.  Time TBA. 

Class schedules and syllabi will be available during Student Orientation. 

 

To reserve a space for your student(s): 

 

• Mail in the non-refundable registration fee, the registration form, and half of the total tuition payment 

by June 1st.   Make checks payable to CPC Homeschool Network and mail to the address on the 

registration form. 

 

• Mail in the second half of the tuition payment by August 1st. 

 

• We will keep you apprised by email regarding the status of the classes you have selected.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Thompson at lindat@chespres.org. 

 

There is no study hall provision for students who find themselves with time between classes.  Parents will have to 

make arrangements either to pick up their student or supervise them in the building with permission from the 9Up 

coordinator.   

 

Chesterfield Presbyterian Church is not a nut- and tree nut-free facility.  However, HSN K-8 and 9Up strive to be 

nut- and tree-nut free.  We ask that no peanut or tree nut products be brought into the building during program 

hours.  Thank you for keeping our students safe.  

 

http://www.chespres.org/
http://www.homeschool-life.com/MO/hsn

